EST 1974

Memo

From: Skatium
Date: September 18, 2020
Re: Rostered Teams & Spectator Policy

The Skatium will continue to follow the recommendations of the
Pennsylvania Department of Health regarding limitations on indoor and

outdoor public gatherings.
At this time, fully rostered USA Hockey teams are permitted to play.
All locker rooms will continue to remain closed.
Spectators will not be allowed.
Hockey games can be viewed on Live Barn.

We will continue to review policies and recommendations, and make

appropriate changes, if necessary.



